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Inside Historic Santa Fe  
 
We are so excited. Spring is here at El Zaguán. We are looking to 
the future at Historic Santa Fe Foundation with our long-range 
plan. We will make an announcement in the upcoming printed 
newsletter so if you have not joined us as a member, please sign 
up now at historicsantafe.org/join-give. 
 
In this issue of the eZine, we offer an interview with HSFF 
Stewards member Billy Schenck. HSFF’s Executive Director Pete 
Warzel made a visit to Schenck’s studio and familiarized himself 
with his collection of Native American pots, and learned what 
has inspired his often unclassifiable and unusual Western-genre 
paintings. We also offer a piece from our bulletin archives on 
the Cross of the Martyrs, currently an HSFF owned property, and 
a few photos of the much-needed repairs on the stairs leading 
up to the monument. Please enjoy this issue and happy spring.  
 
 
 
To receive the upcoming printed newsletter and to attend the 
Salon talks with no additional entry fee, please sign up for a 
membership or donate now. To continue to offer these 
programs and partnerships and maintain El Zaguán, we ask you 
to give. Your Support of The Historic Santa Fe Foundation 
contributes to the preservation and knowledge of our great 
city of Santa Fe and Northern New Mexico. 
 
 

http://historicsantafe.org/join-give/
http://www.historicsantafe.org/join-give/
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Rebecca Carter and Billy Schenck are members of 
the HSFF Stewards Group, and opened their home 
to us for the first Stewards event of 2017. The 
former J. B. Jackson residence in La Cienega is a Y-
shaped adobe that spreads out from a long, high, 
columned portal. An acequia runs beneath their 
bedroom floor and his artist’s studio sits behind, a 
very short stroll from the main house. The home is 
exquisite in its setting in the landscape and filled 
with prehistoric Southwestern ceramics, paintings 
that Billy has collected from Western artists he 
admires, both historic and contemporary, ranch 
furniture and Navajo textiles. If the space  

were not so alive with Rebecca’s and Billy’s lives 
and work, you would think this great place was a 
museum.  
 
Billy is a world-renowned painter and collector. His 
personal work is primarily Western pop art, begun 
in the early seventies in New York City where he 
built an international reputation in association with 
the pop art and the photo realist movements. He 
was really neither, but something very else, and 
when the youthful success began to fade he moved 
west through Wyoming, Arizona, to his current 
home of New Mexico in 1996. 
 

INTERVIEW 
An Afternoon with Billy Schenck 

Pete Warzel 

Photo by Pete Warzel 
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I spoke to Billy in the library of his home, a room 
filled with books, monographs, and inventory 
notebooks about prehistoric, pre-contact, 
Southwestern pottery. Miss Puff the bulldog, 
waddled in and demanded some attention, then 
went to rest on a Navajo rug.  

 
Billy Schenck went to New York City for the first 
time at the age of eighteen in 1966. He was offered 
a job as a gopher for Andy Warhol as the proto-
punk band The Velvet Underground 
was being launched. What was it like 
to be hanging with Lou Reed? “I don’t 
know. I was a naïve kid and had no 
clue who these people were. But 
wow, they had some things going 
on.” After this eye-opening 
experience, he graduated from the 
Kansas City Art Institute and returned 
to NYC, this time to be an artist. “It 
was a dangerous place and I was 
addicted to the frontier. I loved it. 
Everyone was on the make, and I 
mean that in a positive way. We were 
going to make our careers. It was a 
great place to learn about the art 
world. It was an opportunity – I can’t 
believe I actually did it.” Any regrets? 
“It was the best time in my life,” he 
says, with finality. 
 
And he did it by taking off with a 
bang internationally at age twenty-
four. The bang began to fade when 
collectors realized he did not easily 

fit in either of the two aforementioned art 
movements, and “I never liked to travel so did not 
work the international market. I didn’t help 
myself.” When the glow was out he moved west. 
He had his first go at rodeo, riding broncs, driving 
the circuit, beating up his body. Later in life he 
decided to try a hand at team penning, his painting 
slowed down, and the first event he entered with a 
“Full Art Team” placed second and he thought “Oh, 
I am back in the game.” Over the years, Billy 
embraced the rodeo with team penning, then two-
man ranch sorting, like he does all things he loves – 
all in. Obsessive? Committed? In 2009, he won the 
overall World Champion Ranch Sorting, Masters 
Division and wears the belt buckle to prove it. On 
the back of his belt is stitched “Billy Famous,” a 
nickname from the Elaine Horwitch Gallery days in 
Scottsdale that had evolved from “Billy Snake”, 
“Billy Snake Lips” and tied by his days with Warhol 
where Billy Name, the photographer William Linich, 
lived at the Factory and shot the album covers for 
The Velvet Underground. 
 

Upper right: Miss Puff’s bed. Photo by Pete Warzel 
Lower left: Dusk at Red Mesa © Billy Schenck 
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Billy is a movie addict and his conversation is 

peppered with quotes and allusions to film. He has 
always been enamored with great filmmakers and 
one day a friend said they should go see a new 
western by Sergio Leone. “Why would a group of 
left-wing hippie kids go see a western? Because it 
was blazing hot outside and the theatre had air 
conditioning.” The movie he saw, A Fistful of 
Dollars, “Blew my head off.” The rest of the 
spaghetti westerns followed and Billy says, “I 
wanted to paint westerns. I decided to do to 
painting what Leone did to the western movie 
genre,” and so he began to paint movie stills in 
vibrant colors, adding wicked captions as time 
went on. Most of the commentary is laugh out loud 
funny but has the serious agenda of deflating some 
of the myth of the west. It is concise social 
commentary. As we visit in his studio there is a 
painting by Schenck, high up on the wall, that is a 
sand tan ground with splashes of bright blue paint, 
splots running down the canvas. At the top of the 
painting are the words “ABSTRACT ARTISTS DO THE 
DEVIL’S WORK.” On the white studio wall where he 
hangs his canvases to paint while seated he has 
written “THE WEST EATS THE REST,” perhaps as a 
reminder? Welcome to Billy Schenck. 
 
We talk about his youthful energy at age seventy as 
I look at five canvases in various stages of 
completion in his studio. He is still a competitor in 
Ranch Sorting on the circuit and although his 
prehistoric Southwestern collecting and restoration 
activities have slowed down he is already planning 

a new book on the subject. He believes his art has 
become better in the past several years as he took 
more time to focus, and in that he is energized to 
produce more. “The museum collections made it all 
real to me, told me that my art was good and that 
there is an audience for it.” That gets him going 
and the work I see in the studio is as well-wrought 
and witty with captions as anything he has ever 
done. “I’ve got to win another Super Bowl,” he 
says.  
 
My guess is he will. He is interminable. 
 

 

 

Upper right: La Vida Loca © Billy Schenck 
Lower right: A Late Search © Billy Schenck 
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1996 HSFF Bulletin Vol. 23 No. 1 
Cross of the Martyrs 

Mary Ann Anders, Ph.D. 

From the  
Bulletin Archives 
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The steps for the original Cross of the Martyrs needed many repairs to make the journey to the top safe and even. 

HSFF’s Preservation Specialist Bobby Wilson spent days working on the steps making both the ascent and descent 

to and from the iconic 76-ton cross a much safer trek. The neighbors and others visiting this monument are 

delighted with his skillful handiwork. 

 

REPARING THE STEPS OF THE CROSS OF THE MARTYRS 



 

The Historic Santa Fe Foundation     13 

APRIL/SPRING 

2018 CALENDAR 

For a list of all HSFF events, visit our website, 

historicsantafe.org/events. 

Exhibition continues through May 11. The Photo 
Encaustics of Jim Gautier. El Zaguán, 545 Canyon 
Road, Suite 2, Santa Fe.  
 
Thursday, April 19, 3pm. Salon El Zaguán: Beverley 
Spears on her book Early Churches of Mexico. 
RSVP required to Jacqueline@historicsantafe.org or 
505-983-2567. No admission fee for members and 
$5 for non-members. 

Thursday, May 17, 5:30pm. Heritage Preservation 
Awards Ceremony. San Miguel Chapel with 
reception following the ceremony at El Zaguán, 545 
Canyon Rd, Suite 2, Santa Fe.  

Friday, May 18, 5-7pm. Opening for the 
exhibition, Don Unser: Chimayo Portraits. El 
Zaguán, 545 Canyon Road, Suite 2, Santa Fe. 
Exhibition continues through June 29, 2018.  
 
Sunday, May 20, 4pm, Stewards spring gathering 
at Plaza Balentine. RSVP and Steward membership 
required. For more info, visit 
historicsantafe.org/Stewards or contact Melanie 
McWhorter at Melanie@historicsantafe.org or 505-
983-2567.  

Monday, May 21, 2018, 3pm, Salon El Zaguán: 
Frank Graziano, Native Catholicism at the Pueblos 
& Mescalero Apache Nation. RSVP required to 
Jacqueline@historicsantafe.org or 505-983-2567. 
No admission fee for members and $5 for non-
members.  

Sunday, October 7, 2018, 1-5pm, Artists’ Home 
Tour. Tour includes four artist’s homes in 
partnership with School for Advanced Research, 
New Mexico Museum of Art and the New Mexico 

Humanities Council. More information on the 
Artists’ Home Tour page. Few tickets remaining. 

To share events please contact the HSFF 
Development Coordinator Melanie McWhorter at 
melanie@historicsantafe.org or call 505-983-2567. 

To RSVP to a Salon El Zaguán talk, email Jacqueline 
Hill at Jacqueline@historicsantafe.org or call 505-
983-2567. There is no admission for HSFF Members 
and guest or non-members are $5.00. For more 
information on HSFF Membership, visit the Join & 
Give page of our website.  

 EZINE SPONSORSHIP 

SALON EL ZAGUÁN  
SPONSORSHIP 

HSFF SPONSORSHIP 
JIM GAUTIER  

Fine Art Photographer 
jim@jimgautier.com  

505-670-7139 

 

http://www.historicsantafe.org/events/
mailto:Jacqueline@historicsantafe.org
https://www.historicsantafe.org/stewards/
mailto:Melanie@historicsantafe.org
mailto:Jacqueline@historicsantafe.org
https://www.historicsantafe.org/artisthometour/
mailto:melanie@historicsantafe.org
mailto:Jacqueline@historicsantafe.org
https://www.historicsantafe.org/join-give/
https://www.historicsantafe.org/join-give/
https://www.danielsinsuranceinc.com/
https://davefeldt.com/
mailto:jim@jimgautier.com
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HSFF MISSION 
Our mission is to preserve, protect, and promote the historic properties and diverse cultural heritage of the 
Santa Fe area, and to educate the public about Santa Fe's history and the importance of preservation. 
Contact: The Historic Santa Fe Foundation 545 Canyon Road, Suite 2, Santa Fe, NM 87501  
505-983-2567 historicsantafe.org 

 

HSFF STAFF 
Executive Director   Pete Warzel  
Office Manager    Jacqueline Hill  
Restoration Specialists   Mara Saxer and Bobby Wilson 
Development Coordinator  Melanie McWhorter 

 

HSFF BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
Chair     Alan “Mac” Watson  
Vice Chair    Ken Stilwell  
Secretary    Tim Maxwell 
Treasurer    Mark French 
Board Members   Michael Dale, Nancy Owen Lewis, Linda Tigges, Graciela Tomé 

 

Thanks to the team managing the new Presbyterian 
Medical Center in Santa Fe for the tour of the construction 
zone for their new medical center and thanks to School for 
Advanced Research for inviting us on their tour. PMH staff 
members are providing tours on Friday afternoons through 
July with appointment. HSFF staff members Melanie and 
Mara even received free hard hats! 
https://www.phs.org/hospitals/Pages/santa-fe.aspx  
 
Instagram.com/historicsantafefoundation 
 

http://www.historicsantafe.org/
https://www.instagram.com/historicsantafefoundation/
https://www.instagram.com/historicsantafefoundation/
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